
Monday 5th December 2022

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Re: Festive Events

With the festive period approaching, we wanted to write to you to remind
you of the upcoming dates for the events and activities we have planned for the children
during this time.  Listed below are the dates for the final two weeks of the school term.

Date Event

Tuesday 6th December 2022 Y1 - Y6 Pantomime Trip: returning by 5pm

Thursday 8th December 2022 Year 4 Come Learn With Me: 9.00am)

Thursday 8th December 2022 Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch

Friday 9th December 2022 Nursery & Reception Winter Sounds Concert: 3.00pm

Monday 12th December 2022 Parent Consultations: 3.30pm - 8.30pm

Tuesday 13th December 2022 Winter Sounds Concert (KS1 and KS2 choir): 2.30pm

Friday 16th December 2022 Last day - school closes at 2.00pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET Day - School closed

Wednesday 4th January 2023 Children return to school

For the Winter Sounds Concerts, to add some Christmas flair and sparkle, we ask that the
children wear a coloured top for the event.  Children should wear either a green, red or
white top.  If you have any questions about this, please speak directly with your child’s
classteacher.

For Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 8th December, your child may wear a festive
jumper but is still expected to wear school uniform trousers/skirt on their lower body.

Best wishes,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


